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French Gulch-Whiskeytown School  

FGWS Parents and Guardians: It’s hard to believe that we have reached the 

end of the 2022-23 school year. Thank you for your support. Here’s a shout 

out to the FGWS staff for their resilience with last minute staff changes, filling 

in when others were out, seeing a need and taking care of it and more. 

LIVING HISTORY MUSEUM 

Our Living History Museum will open its doors on Wednesday, June 7 at 10:00 am. 

This will be a busy day. We apologize for the date and time switches but between 

staff and student illness, not to mention a staff jury duty summons, it’s been a 

challenge to bring it all together. We finally did it though! Ms Hill will be filming the 

students if you are unable to attend.  

8th GRADE GRADUATION 

All are welcome to celebrate Shawn and Nathan’s 8th grade graduation. These two 

even share the same birthday! The program will begin at 6:30, Wednesday, June 7. 

Let’s give these two a hearty congratulation as they set off on the next leg of their 

educational journeys. Shasta High School awaits!  

SUMMER SCHOOL 

Summer School starts on June 12. It runs through June with a day off for Juneteenth 

(June 19). Hours of operation are 8:30-12:00. Lunch will be served. SHARE will 

operate from 11:30-5:30 each day during summer school. If you have not signed your 

student up, it’s not too late. If you have questions, please talk with your child’s 

teacher.  

Don’t forget that in July, WES Camp is offering free day camp excursions. All three 

topics covered lead with a nature oriented slant: animals, history and archeology. 

FGWS will cover transportation to and from WES Camp for this wonderful 

opportunity.   

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

Even though graduation is midweek, we have two days of school left. Our official last 

day is Friday, June 9th. We will have our traditional last day activities which include 

water play. Dress appropriately and don’t forget to sun screen those kiddies up.  

LOWER ELEMNTARY FIELDTRIP ON THURSDAY JUNE 8th 

Our lower elementary class will be visiting Turtle Bay Exploratorium! The kids are so 

excited. Please make sure permission slips are signed.  

Renee is trying to use up food we have on hand so it won’t spoil over the summer. She’s 

creative with this sort of thing, hence “chef’s choice” on the menu for the week. No matter 

what she comes up with it will be delicious! 

  
Upcoming Events 

June 7 
Living History Museum 10:00 am 

8th grade Graduation 6:30 pm 
June 9 

Last Day of School minimum day 
1:35 dismissal 

June 9 
First day of summer school  

8:30-12:00 
June 16 

Board Meeting 5:00 pm 
Advisory Board Mtg 4:00 pm 

June 20 
Board Meeting 5:00 pm 

 

LUNCH MENU 

 
Menu for June 5-9 

(subject to change) 

Monday: Chef’s Choice  

Tuesday: Chef’s Choice 

Wednesday: Chef’s Choice 

Thursday: Chef’s Choice  

Friday: Last Day BBQ  

(choice of low fat white or 

chocolate), fruit and veggies 

served at every meal  

 

 

 
 


